

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net Roding Valley

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

Tuesday, 20th July 2021

Dear Parent/carer and student,

I am writing to inform you that Year 11 will be able to collect their results on **Thursday 12th August from 8.30am**.

- Students will enter via the Brook Road Gate and join alphabetical queues where they can collect their results.
- Results will be given out from the playground
- Only students will be allowed onto the school site <u>parents will need to remain</u> outside the gates
- The exit will be via Brook Road Gate by the car park we will effectively be operating a one-way system.
- Please do not arrive before 8.30 am

We are looking forward to enrolling students into the Sixth Form at this time as well, and the support and guidance to do this will be available. Mrs Mason will also be available to support you as needed.

Sixth Form Enrolment will be at the following times:

Thursday 12th August 8.30 am until 1 pm Friday 13th August 10 am until 1 pm

During this visit to the site, for those of you who had a school locker, we will also arrange for you to collect the contents at this time.

For those of you who have purchased a Year Book, this will also be available for collection.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Mammen

Senior Deputy Headteacher





















